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EDITORIAL NOTE

Editor’s Note

It is my pleasure to present the inaugural issue of Iranian Studies to be published by the
Cambridge University Press. We are pleased to have this partnership with the CUP and
look forward to a long and productive time working together.

The readers should note, however, that this issue consists entirely of manuscripts that
were handled by Taylor & Francis and available through 2021 at its Iranian Studies link.
I take this opportunity once again to extend our appreciation to Taylor and Francis for all
they have done for the journal over the past decade.

Henceforth all the materials that will appear in subsequent quarterly issues will be
processed at every stage, from submission to production, by the CUP. I should also mention
that due to minor differences between the T&F and CUP publishing styles we decided to
include all the online articles exported from Taylor and Francis in this January issue,
resulting in its being more voluminous than the ones that will follow.

My thanks also go to all the associate editors of the journal and the authors who faced,
with patience and good humor, the challenges and confusions of the transitional period.

I wish you all a peaceful and healthy new year.

Sussan Siavoshi
Editor-in-Chief
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